COAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tel: 02886737676



November 2017 Newsletter

www.coaghprimaryschool.com

ibayne452@c2kni.net

Diary Dates

Half Term Holidays- Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November

Pupils return after half term on Monday 6th November

Parents Association Meeting- Tuesday 7th November at 8pm

Football Club- Wednesday 8th November 3-4pm

SU Club- Thursday 9th November 3-4pm

Flu Vaccine- Friday 10th November

Library Van Visit (Fingers Crossed!)- Monday 13th and 27th November

Parent/Teacher Interviews- Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th November

Tri County Football Tournament- Friday 17th November

Horrible History Club- Thursday 23rd November 3-4pm

School Council Meeting- Friday 24th November (Lunch)

Open Night for New P1 Parents- Thursday 30th November

Eco Committee- Thursday 30th November 3-4pm

Early Closure- Friday 1st December at 1pm for PA preparation- Breakfast with Santa

Breakfast with Santa- Saturday 2nd December

Christmas Concert- Thursday 14th December 10am and 7pm

Piping and Drumming Tuition- Continues each Friday (All pupils bring their instruments)

Fife and Flute Tuition- Continues each Tuesday (All pupils should bring their instruments)

Piano Tuition- Continues with Shirley Walker each Thursday.

P4 – P7 Hockey Coaching- Continues each Wednesday (P6/7 1-2pm, P4/5 2-3pm)

Half Term Holidays

School will close for Half Term Holidays on Friday, 27th October at 1.45pm for all children. School will be closed Monday 30th Oct - Friday 3rd Nov and will reopen on Monday 6th November.

Remembrance Day Poppies

Poppies will be for sale in school during the week beginning Monday, 6th November. Children can bring any amount for an individual poppy. Suggested amounts for Remembrance Crosses-£3 and Car Stickers-£2.

Parents' Association

The Parents Association held an extremely successful Half Term Disco on Thursday 26th October which was enjoyed by all those who attended. A huge thank you to everyone who helped in any way either in the organization beforehand or on the night. The next meeting which will take place on Tuesday 7th November at 8pm in the school. - everyone really is very welcome!

Football Club

Football Club for pupils in P5, P6 and P7 will meet on Wednesday 8th of November from 3pm – 3.50pm.

Scripture Union Club

Scripture Union after school club will meet for on Thursday 9th November 3-4pm.

Flu vaccine

The flu vaccine will be administered to all those who consented on Friday, 10th November beginning at 9 am. Please make sure your child is punctual on that day.

Library Van Visits

The mobile Library Van will be visiting school on Monday 13th November and Monday 27th November. Due to unforeseen circumstances over this half term the Library Van has been unable to attend school! Fingers crossed it will be normal service resumed beginning on Monday 13th November.

Parent Interviews

Parent interviews for all parents will take place on Wednesday, 15th and Thursday 16th November, 1-4pm. All children will go home at 12.45pm on both days to enable interviews to take place. There will be no Fun Club or Homework Club. Letters with the date and time of your interview went home in your child's schoolbag on Friday 27th October. If the date or time does not suit, please contact your child's teacher to rearrange a suitable date and time.

Anti-bullying week

Children will take part in various activities during the week of 13th November to mark 'Antibullying week'.

Tri County football tournament

The 2nd part of the Tri County Football Tournament will take place on Friday, 17th November at Cookstown Leisure Centre. Details will be sent home in children's schoolbags nearer the time. After the first series of matches Coagh sit joint top of the table. Let's hope that continues and we can retain the cup for a second year following last year's success!

'Horrible Histories' Club

Horrible History after school club will meet for on Thursday 23rd November 3-4pm.

School Council Meeting

There will be a meeting of the School Council on Friday 24th November at Lunchtime.

Open Night

Open night for both preschool children and their parents will take place on Thursday, 30th November, at 7pm (more details to follow).

Pre-Enrolment for September 2018

A pre-enrolment form has been sent home for you to complete if you have a child who may be starting school next year, or the year after. Please ensure you return this to school in order for you to receive an application form in December if your child is starting in September 2018. If you have any questions about enrolment, then do not hesitate to contact the school.

Breakfast with Santa

Breakfast with Santa takes place on Saturday 2nd December 10am - 12.30pm (more details to follow). Please try and come along to support fund raising by the Parents' Association as all members put so much hard work into organising this event. Money raised this year will go towards resources for all children.

Christmas Concert

The Christmas Concert will be on Thursday 14th December at 10am and 7pm.

We hope everyone has a lovely half term break and we look forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 6^{th} November for Term 1B.

for buyer

